
Tito Musyoki Rural Community Development Organization 

Greetings TM Community,  

The church plant in Ngunyumu, currently known as TM Christian 

Center, is becoming a Christian focal point in the community. The 

new church building has a new roof and is almost completed. 

Attendance continues to be strong and there is another Vacation 

Bible School (VBS) scheduled in August. Trinity Church will be 

sending a mission team to Kenya that will conduct the VBS this 

summer with the help of local church members.   

        Nearly completed TM Christian Center, Ngunyumu 

TM Ministry has committed to conducting an annual Vacation Bible School (VBS). The cost of this VBS will be 
$500. TM Ministry has also committed to funding an annual Pastor’s conference which will cost $400. This 
conference has been faithfully attended by as many as 70 pastors. Training the pastors has been an integral 
part of our outreach in the surrounding communities. As part of the TM community here in the US, you can 
help fund these important endeavors by going to the website at https://www.tm-ministry.org/ to make a 
PayPal payment. You can also make checks payable to TM RURAL COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT and mail to 
Karen Jones, Treasurer at 10562 K Drive South, Burlington, MI 49029. Of course, your donations are tax 
deductible. 
 
The installation of new wells is transforming the communities of Ngunyumu, Muumoni, and Itheuni. Radiant 

Church has funded another well for the community of Kambusu. This is the site of the Kambusu Vocational and 

Christian Training Center. The wells have opened evangelism opportunities along with increasing food security. 

Dysentery which was the number one cause of death in this area, has been essentially eliminated by providing 

clean drinking water.   

The training center currently has 2 completed floors. Originally there were 3 floors planned, but now the plan 

is for 5 floors. The 1st floor basement was a mandatory requirement by the construction engineer. We had to 

dig much deeper than anticipated to reach solid ground suitable for footings. After extended discussion with 

the board of directors, the decision was made to add another floor identical to the 3rd floor. This would leave 

room for future expansion. Trinity Church has awarded TM a Kingdom Advancement Grant to fund the 

completion of 2 more floors on the Training Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hillside view: Floors 1 & 2 nearly complete  Road view: construction of walls 3rd floor 

We thank God for his provision thus far and look forward to many more blessings in the future. Also, a special thank you 
to all who pray for and donate to TM Ministries. Take minute to check out the updates on the website at 
https://www.tm-ministry.org/ God Bless you all. 

https://www.tm-ministry.org/

